
PASTOR  – REV. JOHN J. FULLUM 

PAROCHIAL VICAR  – REV. MARCIN CHILCZUK 

 

DEACON  – REV. MR. PETER STAMM 

 

WEBSITES: 

Church: www.sacredheartrccglendale.org 

Religious Education: www.sacredheartreligion.org 

School: www.sacredheartschoolglendale.com 

THE EUCHARIST 

 

SATURDAY EVE: 

 5:00 P.M. 

 

SUNDAY: 

 8:00, 9:30, 11:30 A.M. , & 5:00 P.M. 

 

HOLY DAYS: 

 Special schedule will be announced in weekly bulletins. 

 

WEEKDAYS: 

 Monday 6:30 & 8:30 A.M. & 7:30 P.M. (Novena Mass) 

 Tuesday through Friday 6:30, 8:30 A.M. 

 Saturday 8:30 A.M. 

BAPTISM  INFORMATION: 
REGISTRATION: By appointment ONLY; Please contact a Priest 
or Deacon at the Rectory at least 2 months in advance of the 
Baptism. BOTH parents must come in for registration. 
 

INSTRUCTIONS: Arrangements will be made at the time of 
Registration. Please bring birth certificate (if possible) to 
registration. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM: will be conferred on the First & Third 
Sunday of each month at 1:30 P.M. 
 

MARRIAGES: 
Arrangements for marriage  must be made by appointment ONLY; 
with a Priest or Deacon at the Rectory at least 6 months prior to 
the wedding date. Please log on to www.pre-cana.org for complete 
information about marriage preparation in the Diocese. 
 

CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday 11:00 A.M. to 12 Noon 
Thursday before First Friday after Thursday morning Masses, 6:30 
& 8:30 A.M. 
Eves of Holy Days: See weekly bullet in prior to each Holy Day. 

RECTORY: 83-17 78th Avenue  CONVENT: 77-05 84th Street  SCHOOL: 84-05 78th Avenue 

 RECTORY  SCHOOL  FAITH FORMATION CENTER  OFFICE OF PARISH MINISTRIES 
718- 821-6434  718-456-6636  Administration  718-821-3285 
718- 821-6452   718-386-5616 
   Personnel & Curriculum 
   718-456-9217 

PRINCIPAL: 
 MS. JOANNE GANGI 
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  MRS. SANDY HUTTER 
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GLENDALE, NEW YORK 11385 



SACRED HEART CHURCH, EAST GLENDALE, NY 

SUNDAY – NOVEMBER 1 

 11:30 AM For the People 
 5:00 PM Members of Purgatorial Society 

 

MONDAY—NOVEMBER 2 
 6:30 AM ALL SOULS MASS 

 8:30 AM ALL SOULS MASS 

 7:30 PM Parish All Souls Mass 

 

TUESDAY – NOVEMBER 3 
 6:30 AM In Honor of Holy Trinity & 

   Blessed Mother 

 8:30 AM Ann & Pat Guidice 

 

WEDNESDAY – NOVEMBER 4 
 6:30 AM Domenico Mitarotonda 

 8:30 AM Scott A. Larsen 

 

THURSDAY – NOVEMBER 5 
 6:30 AM William Model 

 8:30 AM Rudolf Stalzer 

 

FRIDAY – NOVEMBER 6 
 6:30 AM Bruno Zeni (Anniv) 

 8:30 AM Ewa McGovern 

 

SATURDAY – NOVEMBER 7 
 8:30 AM Harold Kominski (Anniv) 

 5:00 PM Daniel Paul Duffy 

 Julia Ann Abramitis, Kevin Barbitsch, Darwin Brodt, 

Marie Cronin, John Cruscuola, James Deifel, Joseph 

Divone, Ken Egbert, Rita Fuchs, Angelo Ferrara, 

Steven Foss, Lina Gagliardotto, Shane Patrick 

Hanrahan, Jennifer Hickey, Kevin King, Teddy 

Morgo, Roger & Rose Marti, Josephine Nicholson, 

Bill Niklaus, Sean O’Brien, Bonnie Opitz, Jerry Opitz, 

Maureen Ostermann, Rosetta Reina, Noel Jannello-

Ruiz, Patricia Scola, Peter Schellenberg, Angela 

Sinacori, Jean Spadaro, Nina Squillante, Ann 

Steinmann, John Vollmerhausen, Karen & Steven 

Weber, Florence Whitman, Fr. Zanon  

THE TABERNACLE CANDLE HAS BEEN DO-

NATED THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF 

TRACY CARLISLE 

By: her aunt 

She will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

THE HOSTS HAVE BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK 

IN LOVING MEMORY OF HERBERT & SIGRID 

URNELT 

By: daughters, Monica & Gaby 

They will be remembered in a very special way at all of 

the Masses this week. 

THE ALTAR CANDLES HAVE BEEN DONATED 

THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF JAMES 

WOODBURY 

By: his wife 

He will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

THE HOLY FAMILY SHRINE VIGIL LIGHT HAS 

BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK FOR HERBERT & 

SIGRID URNELT 

They will be remembered in a very special way this week 

in our prayers. 

FLOWER DONATIONS 

For the Blessed Sacrament Altar 

In Memory of the Fuchs Family 

For the Sacred Heart Altar 

Nick Asaro 



ALL SAINTS 

REMINDER – 50/50 RAFFLE TO SUPPORT 

SACRED HEART PARISH – Envelopes are on the 

radiators in church. All it takes is $5.00 and you could be 

a winner. The next drawing will be on Monday, 

November 30th in the vestibule of the church after the 

8:30 morning Mass. Congratulations to our October 

winner, Chris Ward. 50/50 share was $462.50. 

MASS SCHEDULE FOR SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 8 

SATURDAY 5:00 PM FR. FULLUM 

SUNDAY 8:00 AM FR. FULLUM 

 9:30 AM FR. FULLUM 

 11:30 PM FR. MARCIN 

 5:00 PM FR. MARCIN 

 

CONFESSIONS SAT. NOV. 7 — FR. FULLUM 

SAVE THE DATE—Holiday Supermarket Sweeps on 

Friday, November 6th. Tickets are $10.00 per person which 

includes 2 playing cards, coffee/tea, cake and door prize 

raffle ticket. This is a sellout event, get your tickets early! 

For ticket purchase and info you may contact Miriam at 

347-248-6227. 

ALL SOULS ENVELOPES have been included in 

your set of church envelopes. If you wish to have a 

relative or friend remembered here at Sacred Heart in 

all the Masses on All Souls Day, please return these 

envelopes. Additional envelopes are provided for 

your convenience on the church radiators. 

ALL SOULS DAY provides us with the opportunity 

to remember our family, our friends, our neighbors, 

our business associates and anyone else who has 

gone home to God. This is an opportunity to offer 

prayers for them as well as knowing that they are 

praying for us. The Feast of All Souls is always cele-

brated on November 2nd. This year provides us with 

the opportunity to celebrate their special remem-

brance at our 7:30 pm Mass. We will not only pray 

for those who have died during this past year but 

each person who is present will receive a candle and 

have the opportunity to individually mention in 

prayer the person(s) that they wish to remember. All 

are invited to attend. 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter—Married couples! 

Would you like to attend a seminar to enhance your 

job or to increase your salary? Enhance your good 

marriage by attending a Worldwide Marriage Encoun-

ter Weekend! Weekends are scheduled throughout the 

Metro NY area. The next weekend is November 6-8 

at the Montfort Spiritual Center, 26 South Saxon Ave-

nue, Bayshore, NY. For more information and up-

coming dates, call 1-877-697-9963 or visit the web-

site at: http://www.wwme.org.  

Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc. Home 

Base Homeless Prevention Program assists families who 

are experiencing a housing crisis. Services are available 

for pregnant women and families with children age 18 

and under who live in Queens, East New York and Ca-

narsie. Single adults and adult families without children 

in the home who have a history of being in shelters may 

also apply. Call 718-647-1000 or walk in at 87-80 

Merrick Blvd, Jamaica. Do you know someone who 

could be helped with this information? 

ON NOVEMBER 6TH, FIRST FRIDAY, THERE 

WILL BE EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED 

SACRAMENT FROM 1:00 PM TO 7:30 PM, AT 

WHICH TIME THERE WILL BE NOCTURNAL 

PRAYERS AND CONCLUDING WITH BENE-

DICTION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT. 



NOVEMBER 1, 2015 

BEREAVEMENT MEETING will be on November 18th from 

1:30-3:30 pm in the Parish Ministry Office which is located in 

the convent basement.  

 

 

PARISH PRAYER SHAWL COMMITTEE –will meet  in the 

Parish Ministry Office following the Senior Meeting on Novem-

ber 12th. We are always looking for interested people to join our 

group! 

 

 

THANK YOU TO ALL WHO HELPED WITH 

THE GIVING TREE STARS & TAGS. We are so 

blessed to have so many hands to make our work 

light. 

 

St. Vincent DePaul Meeting at 10 AM on December 

1st in the Parish Ministry Office. 

 

ADULT CHOIR is looking for new members. If you 

are interested in joining, please see Mr. Nicholson af-

ter the Sunday Masses or call the rectory at 718-821-

6434. 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

MS. JOANNE GANGI 

Daylight Savings Time ends today. Have you turned your 

clocks back? Our days will be getting shorter now; a sure 

sign that winter’s not far behind. Boo hoo! 

 

This morning our second graders will attend the 9:30 Mass. 

On Wednesday, there will be a meeting for all second grade 

parents in the church at 7:30. The topic of this session will 

be Reconciliation. 

 

Beginning Monday our Winter Uniform Regulations go into 

effect. Be sure to consult the School Calendar or website for 

more information on appropriate attire. 

 

Tuesday is Election Day and school will be open. 

 

First Friday Mass this month will be hosted by the third 

grade. As is our custom, the third graders’ theme will en-

compass the saints they have been studying. Some of the 

students will dress as a particular saint and others will share 

information they have learned about a saint they chose. All 

are invited to join us for the 8:30 Mass. 

 

Following the Mass we will acknowledge November birth-

days and applaud our Students of the Month for October. 

 

Friday evening Holiday Sweeps comes to Sacred Heart 

School. Do you have your tickets for this event? It is usually 

a sellout event. So don’t get shut out. Join with friends for a 

fun evening and lots of opportunities to go home a winner. 

Tickets are still available for purchase. Contact the school 

for more information. 

 

The eighth graders are taking the TACHS exam on Saturday. 

This exam will determine which Catholic High Schools they 

will be accepted to. Please keep our students in your prayers. 

 
Our Robotics Club has begun meeting after school on Mondays 

and we’ve welcomed some new students to the team. This year’s 

challenge is entitled ―Trash Trek‖. Right now we are bulding the 

obstacles for our board, next comes building and programming the 

robot. The final piece is a research project that the team presents to 

the judges. The Qualifying Competition is usually held in January. 

Thank you to the parents who help facilitate this program, M/M 

Mezic and Mr. Huber. 

 

This week, rehearsals begin for ―Cinderella‖ on Monday after-

noons. This program is moderated by Mrs. McPhillips and Mrs. 

Lawlor. 

 

Also Chess starts up on Tuesday under the direction of Mrs. Sally 

and Mr. Snow. This club is for beginners as well as seasoned play-

ers.  

LET US PRAY for all the men and women who are serv-

ing in our Armed Forces especially: John David Schatcle, 

US Navy, Sgt. Jonathan Femenella, US Army, Kevin 

Shaloo, US Air Force, Lt. Mark Foris, US Navy, Keith 

Nonnenmann, US Navy, Joshua A. Ruiz, US Marine 

Corp. If you would like to add a name to this list, call Par-

ish Ministries at 718-821-3285 with the appropriate infor-

mation. 

Ann Fischer 

SCOUT NEWS  
Peter Maxham of BSA Troop 427 is collecting canned 

dog and cat food for donation to local rescue groups 

for his Eagle Scout Project. He’ll be collecting outside 

of church after all of the Masses on Saturday, Novem-

ber 14 and Sunday, November 15. 


